
 
 

 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian   
 
We have come across a great new and easy way to raise funds for our 
school and help the environment through recycling used ink cartridges. 
We are working with a company called ‘Empties Please’. They collect 
and recycle used ink and toner cartridges the environmentally friendly 
way and will donate the money raised back to us!  
  
It’s very simple. All we have to do is collect branded used ink 
cartridges and toners and put them in our recycle bin. ‘Empties Please’ 
will collect the bin when it’s full and then donate money raised straight 
back to our school. 
 
With every £1 raised we receive a Green Point these can then be 
redeemed against Green Rewards such as: Bird feeder kit, Giant 
outdoor connect 4 or even Adopt an endangered animal for 1 year. 
 
You can collect ink cartridges from absolutely anywhere; school, work, 
home, clubs, friends and family.  If you could display a bin in your 
workplace on behalf of our school please contact us. 
 
If you have any used cartridges you would like to give us please send 
with your child to school and we will put them in the collection bin. 
 
The more cartridges we can collect the more we can raise. The sky’s 
the limit! Let’s make it a great success. Happy collecting!   
 
Kindest regards 
 
HSA 
 
Home School Association 
      

 

 

                

                  

 


